
October 2020 Autumn 2 

Year 3 

Welcome back to school and I hope you have all had a well 

deserved rest over the half term holiday and you are looking 

forward to the new topic. 

This term’s focus is the Stone Age to the Iron Age and our 

topic is called 

‘Woolly Mammoths and Courageous Folk’ 

There is so much to learn about that period of history, I can’t 

wait to get going with learning about this exciting era. 

Mrs. Travis 

About the topic: 

English: 

The writing focuses this half-term 

are instruction writing and an ex-

planation text.  We will read the 

book ‘How To Wash A Woolly 

Mammoth’ and then we will write 

our own instructions. Maybe we 

will write our instructions about a 

different Stone Age animal! We 

will also use our history knowledge 

to write about the stone age. 

Reading: 

In class we will use ‘Stone Age 

Boy’ and ‘The First Drawing. as our 

Whole Class Reading texts and 

read ‘The Wild Way Home’ as our 

class read.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths: 

In Maths this term our focus is and  

Addition and Subtraction and 

‘Multiplication and  Division’. 

We will also continue the catch 

up sessions focusing on Fractions 

and ‘Shape and Space. 

  

 

Topic: 

Our topic is focused around the 

period of time ‘The Stone Age to 

the Iron Age’. We will learn about 

when this was, their way of life, 

how they lived, what they ate, 

how they hunted, how we know 

about these early humans and 

the village of Skara Brae. 

We have lots happening this half 

term so lets have fun and work 

hard. 

 

 

 

 

We also have to do the Science 

units ‘Rocks and Soils’ and 

‘Forces’ 

Remember to check the Year 3 

class page on the school website 

for regular updates. 

Important Dates: 

Week beginning  9th November —Parent 

Meeting Phone Conversations 

Please check regularly for important dates.  

Homework:  

Is now uploaded to Seesaw. 

You can find the Topic      

Challenge Board on the   

website and app.  Once you 

have completed your weekly 

challenge uploaded it to   

Seesaw .  If you need any 

help using the site or app 

please see me. 

 

Spellings:  

Will be given out on a    

Friday  and spelling tests 

will be on the following  

Friday.  They will also be 

uploaded to Seesaw 

 

PE:  

Tuesday —indoor 

Wednesday –outdoor 

 

Reading:  

Read every school night 

at home.  Ask someone to 

listen to you and then ask 

them to sign your journal.  

These books help develop 

your fluency. Remember 

to chose books you enjoy 

reading too! 

 

Times tables: 

Practice learning your x2, 

x3 x4 and x5 and x10 this 

Autumn half term. 

 

Things to Remember 


